
Doonies Rare Breeds 
Farm News
We have had a busy summer, despite 
the monsoon weather which didn’t have 
much of an impact on our visitors to the 
farm, lots of waterproofs and colourful 
wellies worn.

The wee calf at the farm has been named 
Snowy by one of our regular visitors.  
Snowy is doing well and is out and about 
running around with the pet lambs. Niall 
the Eriskay foal that was born a week 
before the Easter holidays is growing into 
a handsome young man, Niall especially 
enjoys running up and down the field 
playing with Ghillie our sheep dog.

Farmer Graham and Alice had their usual 
trip to Melton Mowbray in Leicestershire 
to buy some new stock for the farm. 
Unfortunately there were no boars of the 
same breed for our Welsh pig Dainty, 
girl; we hope to find a boar for next 
year so we can have some little 
piglets running around the farm.

Winter is fast approaching and there 
are many things to do around the 
farm once we close for winter after 
the October holidays.

Once again the Lennox Family would like 
to thank the public for there continued 
support.

That’s all our news for now!

The Lennox Family

Changes to opening hours 2015
September: weekends only 10-4.30pm

Open October holidays 12th-23rd
(closed for winter as of 24th October)

New opening times for 2016
Open daily from 1st April-31st August 

10-4.30pm
Open weekends as of September 10-3pm

Open for October holidays 10th-21st 
closed for winter as of 22nd October
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